
What:  This winter our school will offer flu (influenza) vaccine for 

our students. There are two forms of flu vaccine – the 
nose spray and the shot. We will give most children the 
nose spray, which does not hurt. These are the same 
vaccines that your child’s doctor’s office gives. 

 

Why:   Getting the flu vaccine is the best way to prevent the flu. 

 

When:  Look for a pink packet in your child’s backpack later this 

fall. The clinic will be held in December or January during 
the school day. You will be notified 4 weeks before the 
clinic is scheduled with a specific date. 

 

Where: The flu clinic will be held at school. 

Coming Soon: School Flu Clinic 


